URGENT Comment needed from you to address the Renewable Fuel Standards
There are two items EVERYONE needs to see. The links here will take you to youtube, and a video on E15, and to Snopes, which is the most popular and highly credited site for finding the truth when it comes to urban legends, and other rumors and outright lies.

www .youtube.com/embed/ceW9Nc1hVHU?feature=player_detailpage 
http://www.snopes.com/politics/gasoline/e15.asp 
It is requested that you watch the videos, then move forward into the remainder of this email. PLEASE follow through and get your voice heard to stop the Renewable Fuel Standards that are not only robbing you blind in food costs, but will cost so much harm to all your small engine items even before it gets to damaging your boat and car. THIS IS IMPORTANT for you to take action. Please do so.
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BOATING UNITED

Because Boating Matters



Speechless. The EPA recently announced its plans to increase the country’s ethanol mandate to historic levels. That’s right, despite the science and facts about the harms of ethanol, the government is doubling-down on its handout to corn farmers and ethanol producers.

But the government can’t just quietly inflate the levels of ethanol in our fuel without hearing first from the public. They have to collect comments until July 27th—the easiest way to submit a comment, and tell the EPA to reverse course, is right here, right now with Boating United.

To make matters worse, in a gift to the ethanol industry, the White House is handing them a $100 million check to install blender pumps across the US. These are the pumps equipped to dispense E15 and higher blends at your local gas stations. You’ve got that right; the government is doing everything it can to force E15 into our fuel.

Unless we stop them. 

If you are afraid of what ethanol can and will do to marine engines, water quality and the environment, then you need to comment. (And while you’re at it, you’ll be asked to send a quick note to your legislators to encourage them to step in and stop the EPA.)

If our industry fails to speak up now, you better believe E15 will be at your corner station before you know it. And that’s bad for boating and for business. 

Tell the EPA: No More Ethanol




	Boating United is the grassroots platform of the recreational boating industry. It is comprised of boating manufacturers, businesses and supporters who share the common goal of protecting and promoting the industry. Take action, learn about the issues and more at http://boatingunited.com/



Thanks all!

